
This message is to register my stunned disbelief, that in this year of record drought  

and extreme fire danger, you would even CONSIDER slashing the Firesafe council funds! 

 

I urge you to reconsider and find other ways to meet fiscal needs. Prevention is ALWAYS less expensive 

than trying to mop up after a disaster. Being fiscally responsible and maintaining the public trust  

means investing in prevention. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Pamela Levin, RN 


